
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 19, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Athletic Field Projects - Sinking Fund  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
approve athletic field improvements for Churchill High School and turf replacement at 
Churchill, Franklin, and Stevenson High Schools in the amount of $2,945,122.68, plus 
contingency in the amount of $131,581.00, for a total of $3,076,703.68, and authorize 
the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts on behalf of 
the Board of Education with the recommended contractors. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This Sinking Fund project will provide athletic field improvements at Churchill High 
School in the summer of 2018. Additionally, field turf pricing will be locked in for similar 
projects at Franklin and Stevenson High School in the summer of 2019. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the Sinking Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
kp/PF 
 


